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We would all like to thank everyone for a successful tax season.  It was great to meet all 
the new clients referred to us and to see and catch up a little with everyone else.  There 
is a strange tranquility around the office, perhaps due to mental exhaustion or maybe 
just Cinco de Mayo party anticipation.  We have posted our May 2010 Tax Report on our 
web site, www.jwtcpa.com and have some newsletters here for pick up if you are so 
inclined.   
 
The front article addresses part-time retirement.  If you have not dreamed of this yet, you 
will eventually.  The roots of this dream must be sown in reality, and although the 
planning can be complex, and time consuming, the rewards of security in your later 
years are beyond the financial value alone.  Taxes will always play a major part of 
retirement planning, and we can navigate you through the multiple mazes of ever-
changing tax law. 
 
The back page of the Tax Report has a helpful article if you are looking forward to a 
possible blend of work and play summer vacation.  For tax deduction purposes, keep a 
business log of meal, lodging, travel and transportation expenditures with mileage 
traveled and dated receipts.  There are government per diem amounts options that may 
suit your travel plans better.   
 
Again, thanks to all of you for surviving tax season with us, and remember that we are 
available during every season of the year.  We welcome your calls, questions, and visits 
and wish you all a relaxing and fruitful summer.  Thanks for checking our website, which 
is still growing.  Our growth continues because of our wonderful clients and associates.  
Best wishes for a sensational summer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John W. Trudell, CPA 
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